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General Services Administration
GSA-FPRS
Office of Property Management DM
ATTN: Mr. G. I. Perryman

Assistant Commissioner
Washington, D.C. 20406

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 79-01

This refers to your letter dated October 18, 1979, in response to our letter
dated September 19, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely
-1

,5 h ^ 8' $
Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
Section
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